Cochran, Patricia (DCOZ)

From: Ellen <syringa1000@yahoo.com>

Sent: Friday, July 24, 2020 10:49 AM

To: DCOZ - BZA Submissions (DCOZ)

Subject: Case 20266 - 3400 Connecticut Ave Partners LLC

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the DC Government. Do not click on links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know that the content is safe. If you believe that this email is suspicious, please forward to
phishing@dc.gov for additional analysis by OCTO Security Operations Center (SOC).

RE: MACKLIN PROJECT

COMMENTS IN SUPPORT

| support the Macklin Project, including reduced parking. | do think, however, that restrictions on move in/move out
dates and hours are unnecessary.

Ellen Ruina
3133 Connecticut Ave NW #914
Washington DC 20008

Board of Zoning Adjustment
District of Columbia
CASE NO.20266
1 EXHIBIT NO.110



